
I oppose the decision to allow out-of-state RV dealers the right to be to display and/or sell vehicles and 

products in Worchester County, or any county for that matter in the state of Maryland.  

It is no secret that an RV show isn’t just a show, it is a sale. RV dealers simply couldn’t afford to invest 

into a show if there were no sales generated to pay for it. Therefore the sales must support and justify 

the cost of physically being in the show. So, to say the law would be for out-of-state dealers to simply 

“display” products and not sell behind the scenes, is a narrative. 

If our states’ goals are to support Maryland businesses, have Maryland dealers provide its residents with 

the best local customer service and support, while keeping revenues and profits in the state, it would be 

counterintuitive to allow this law change to happen.  

By allowing it to happen in one county, it would easily spread beyond into other counties which would 

further hurt the local businesses we have worked so hard to build.  

The few people and agendas to benefit from this law change do not out weigh the ultimate costs to the 

great residents of Maryland, its consumers, and its local RV dealers. 

 

Sincerely,  

Dan Zboyan 


